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3 October, 2024
PUBLIC NOTIC

INVITATION TO A DIASPORA ENGAGEMENT MEETING WITH THE VICE PRESIDENT
OF THE REPUBLIC OF ZIMBABWE, HONOURABLE K.C.D. MOHADI: 5 OCTOBER
2024, MASERU, LESOTHO

The Zimbabwean diaspora community in Lesotho is cordially invited to an
engagement meeting with the Vice President of the Republic of Zimbabwe,
Honourable K.C.D. Mohadi, on 5 October 2024 at Lesotho College of Education
in Maseru, Lesotho.

The engagement seeks to give Zimbabweans resident in Lesotho an opportunity
to interact with the Vice President on issues of national importance and
positively contribute to the national development agenda.

The meeting is scheduled to commence at 0900 hours.

For direct interaction with the Consulate on the above and other issues of
mutual interest, please use the following of ficial channels:

Facebook page: Zimbabweconsulate Boeing Road Bedfordview

Twitter: Zimbabweconsulatejhb
Email: admin@zimbabweconsulate.co.za

Hotline/ Emergency Line: +27664873806




